
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2022 

 

Dear nursery parents & carers 

 

We will be visiting St Johns Church as part of our topic work on Christmas. The visit will last 
approximately one hour.  

 

Timings for each class are given below: 

 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Gold Class -  leaving school at 9.30am 

Silver Class - leaving school at 1.00pm 

 

We would like as many helpers as possible please.  We need one adult helper for every five 
children.  If we do not have enough adult helpers we will be unable to visit the church. 

 

This is a special event which all the children really enjoy. 

 

Please speak to your class teacher if you can come along. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Chapman 

Deputy Head of School – Lower Site 

 


